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To: 

Dear 

RESPONSE FOIA/23/140 

Further to your request, in which you have requested the following information: 

Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association 

(CSSA). IE, please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

Our Obligations 

The University is handling your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. When handling requests for information, the University's obligations 

include: 

1. Confirming or denying whether it holds information of the description specified in the request; and 

2. Communicating the information requested to the applicant. You should note that this is effectively a decision that the information can be released 

into the public domain and not simply to the specific applicant. 

Under the Act, the University is required to release any information that it holds to you unless an exemption applies. 

Our Response 

Further to your request, the University's response is as follows: 

The University can confirm that there have been no financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and 

Scholars Association (CSSA). 

If you are not satisfied with how the University has dealt with your request, you may raise the matter under the University's internal review process for FOi 




